
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS32096 / H0111

This legislation would require the Idaho Department of Health & Welfare to add photographic identification to
new electronic benefit transfer cards issued to recipients and to develop a strategy to replace current electronic
benefit cards to include photo ID. The intent of this legislation is to add accountability and reduce fraud and
misuse in SNAP.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation is estimated by the Department of Health & Welfare to cost $574,859 from the General Fund.
The funding is as follows:

General Funds: $369,150 one-time costs; $205,709 ongoing costs; $574,859 total costs

Federal Funds: $369,150 one-time costs; $205,709 ongoing costs; $574,859 total costs

Totals: $738,300 one-time costs; $411,418 ongoing costs; $1,149,718 grand total.

Contact:
Representative Jordan Redman
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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